WE ARE ALL THE PAC...
Dear Fellow Parents of Prince Charles Elementary,

My name is Tamara Leitch and it is my sincere pleasure and privilege to serve as the Chair
for Prince Charles Elementary School Parent Advisory Council (PAC) for the 2019-20
academic year. The words in capital letters at the top of this page were words I heard
while attending my first PAC meeting 10 years ago.

At first, I wasn't sure I fully understood the words. However, upon further reflection and
after participating and learning more (much more) about the PAC's purpose and role within
our school community, the words meant more to me that I expected. And they inspired me
to action. T have witnessed over the past 10 years how truly special our school community
is. We are fortunate to have our children attend a school with an exceptional teaching
faculty and administration team,

As parents, we all strive every day to ensure our children have what they need to be
happy, healthy and successful in their wishes and pursuits. There is no joy greater than
the knowledge and realization that our children are fulfilling their individual dreams.

The PAC works hand in hand with our school administration and teaching faculty to ensure
that our children are afforded every possible opportunity o learn, grow and thrive in a
challenging, nurturing and engaging academic environment.

T am very excited to be serving alongside a dedicated and truly amazing group of parent
volunteers on the PAC Executive as well as the opportunity to work with our terrific
teaching faculty and school administration.

I am most excited about getting to know more and more of each of you as members of our
parent community. I strongly encourage you to attend a PAC meeting, to get involved in
whichever manner you deem appropriate and to seize the opportunity we have in front of
us to make Prince Charles Elementary even better than it already is.

I would love to hear your ideas and thoughts at any time and can be contacted at:
(tleitch23@gmail.com).

Thank you all and remember..WE ARE ALL THE PAC!
Sincerely,

Tamara Leitch




